Dear all,

I am so excited to be joining the St George's community. With family links to the area of South East London this move feels like a spiritual home-coming. I completed my curacy in Canterbury, in a Benefice of three churches. I had the opportunity to serve as a Minor Canon at Canterbury Cathedral and I bring my love of music. Before ordination I was Project Manager for a Mentoring and Befriending programme run by the Chaplaincy at Wandsworth Prison. I am really looking forward to meeting you all and joining in with God's work here in Shirley. You are very much in my thoughts and prayers.

With love and best wishes

Reverend Jenny